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Here you go. 

ELBA'S CITY TACOS <citytacosmke@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, January 10, 2024 10:02 PM 
Elmer, Linda 
Re: Granville Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for Feb. 7th 

GRANVILLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE QUESTIONNAIRE 

The Granville Advisory Committee review plans and proposals for redevelopment projects in the 
Granville Development District for consistency with the goals, needs, and desires of the Granville 
community and its residents, businesses, property owners and other stakeholders. The Granville 
Development District is bounded by W. County Line Road, W. Good Hope Road, N. 60th Street 
and N. 107th Street. Additionally, committee would like to be informed of new businesses or 
developments coming into the Granville District area or altering operations within the area. The 
committee would like to review those businesses/developments and possibly offer 
recommendations or provide input on them. Any recommendations made by this committee are 
advisory only to other required processes. 

1) What is the name of your business? Elba's City Tacos 

2) Are you a new or existing business? New 
2a) How many years have you been in business? 0 

3) Describe the product(s) or service(s) you offer? Include specific activities to be held at the 
proposed location. Include all licensing needed/applied for. 

We provide hot food in the form of tacos,quesadillas, taco bowls and nachos.We prep our food truck at 
8103 W Tower Ave to start the day. Water, cooking,dish washing etc.. food licensing, peddlers license 
and multiple permits are needed and we have. 
4) What Problem Does Your Business Solve? We solve the problems of everyday hunger with 
providing hot food. 
4a) How will you involve the community? Social media and advertisements. 

4b) How will you give back to the community? 
Discounts, fundraiser, and school related drives. 
5) What are the business hours of operation? Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays 11-6 

6) Who is your target audience? 
Individuals needing a bite to eat 

7) Why do you want your business to be located within the 9th district? 
It's close to where I live and I'm familiar with the area. 
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7a) How will your business improve the 9th district? Keeping belly's full and positive interactions 
with those living in the community. 

8) Who will maintain the exterior premise of your establishment? I will maintain any exterior 
outside my food truck. 

9) Are you leasing or buying the building where your business will be located? I lease the 
kitchen however the food truck is owned and it's mobile. 

10) Describe your security design. NA 

11) Does your proposal involve any City approvals? If so, what are those approval 
processes? No 

12) What is the project timeline or schedule for your development or business, including any 
City approvals that are required? January2024.. City approvals would be in the form of 
licensing and permits. 

On Tue, Jan 9, 2024 at 8:39 AM Elmer, Linda <lelmer@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

I Please complete the attached form as soon as you are able. 

Thanks - 

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email disclaimer 
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